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MEMORANDUM FOR: S. E. Bryan, Assistant Director for Field Coordination,
DROI, IE

FROM: R. F. Heishman, Franch Chief, Reactor Operations and
Nuclear Support Branch

SUBJECT: LICENSE RENEWALS FOR IDENTIFIED RESEARCH REACTORS
(H07001937)

In response to your request of June 27, 1979, regarding research facilities
located in Region III, the attached information was obtained from the
inspection personnel most knowledgeable in the performance of these facilities.

While, as identified in the attachments, tliere are regulatory concerns at
several of these facilities, these concerns are not, in our judgement,
considered to be of sufficient magnitude to warrant the withholding of license
renewal.
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R. F. Heishman, Chief
Reactor Operations and
Nuclear Support Branch

Attachments as stated

cc w/attachs: J. A. Hind

.

yHW756 ^

l/02 0021

7911270/Of
.


